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Dates for your diary 
1st Nov – Middle/Reception 
starters Sept 2020 
applications open 
6th Nov – Firefighter clothes 
donations 
10th Nov – Remembrance 
Day Parade 
12th Nov – school photos 
13th Nov – Parent activity 
session 9-10am 
13th Nov – Y3 Bosworth 
Battlefield 
15th Nov – Y3 Parent activity 
session 
20-22 Nov – Whitemoor 
Lakes 
29th Nov – Non Uniform Day 
4th Dec – Early years 
afternoon nativity 
5th Dec – Early years 
morning nativity 
12th Dec – nativity evening 
performance 
13th Dec – nativity morning  
performance 
9th Dec – Immunisation Day 
17th Dec – Nursery & Whole 
School Disco 
20th Dec – Christmas Panto 
at Lichfield Garrick to see 
Cinderella 

Reminders 
 
• Remembrance Day Parade, 

Sunday 10th November 2019, 
please assemble at Market 
Square (Outside our school) 
at 10.20am, we will move off 
at 10.40am.  The service 
outside the 
War Memorial 
will commence 
at 10.55am.  

 
• Help raise money for school 

and The Firefighers Charity 
by bringing clothes/shoes, 
belts & handbags to recycle 
on Wed 6th November. 

 
• Please come along to our 

parent activity session on 
Wed 13th 9-10am. This is for 
all classes apart from Y3 who 
will be out on a school trip 
and therefore having their 
session on Friday the 15th 9-
10am.  

 
• Christmas cards will be 

coming home this week. If 
you would like to order some, 
please do so by the 15th 
November.  

 

Nativity  
 
Our nativity show tickets will 
be on sale from next Monday 
at a price on £2.50 per 
person. 
 
For families with children in 
year 1-4, each family will be 
able to obtain a maximum of 
2 tickets for the evening 
performance and a 
maximum of 4 tickets for the 
morning performance. 
 
For families with children in 
Nursery or Reception, 4 
tickets are available at a 
showing of your choice.  
 
Please 
purchase 
tickets 
through 
Parent Pay 
so we can distribute tickets 
and know how many people 
will be attending. 
 
Funds raised from ticket sales 
will be used to cover the cost 
of the nativity production 
and contribute towards the 
cost school trips making them 
more affordable. 

Welcome back!  
 

I hope you all had a restful half term and are 
ready for the busy one ahead.  
 

There are many things to look forward 
 to this half term with Year 4’s residential, 
Year 3’s trip and of course the many 
wonderful activities that take place around 
Christmas including our whole school visit to the panto!  
 

I have spent some time over the holiday looking through the 116 
responses to the parent survey and will be writing out in the next 
week with some more specific information on how we will use your 
responses to shape school policy.  What was wonderful to see was 
that all 116 of you would recommend the school to another 
family.   
Thank you!  
Mrs Cahalan  

School Notices 
 
13th Nov – Special Roast Beef 
(or Quorn Roast) lunch 
supporting “young minds” 
charity with Chocolate 
Sponge Cake and custard for 
dessert.   
  
Next week is anti-bullying 
week, please send your 
children to school in odd 
socks or unusual tights on 
Tuesday 12th Nov to support 
this topic.  

This half term we are exploring some of the Christian values which are not in our core 6.  We are also exploring the 
bible stories which take us up to the birth of Jesus. This week children will explore Isaiah 9.6B where the coming 

of Jesus was foretold.  
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